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We have not been permitted to carry out any sessions since early March due to the 

restrictions during lockdown. 

We were given approval to restart sessions from June 15th, subject to being able to work 

safely and observe social distancing measures and appropriate sanitisation of shared 

equipment. 

We currently only have two volunteers and myself prepared to resume session at the 

current time. Only two of our approved locations are suitable for operating with 2 metre 

distancing, there is the difficulty of efficient communication at a distance with traffic noise. 

We decided not to restart session yet, but now the distancing requirement has been eased 

we will look at the situation again and hopefully restart session in the not too distant future. 

 

Colin Boylett. 


